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The option for mailing in our votes should NOT be taken away from us. That would 

be unconstitutional. There are many reasons a person wouldn’t be able to make it to 

a voting booth, including work, children, family, vehicle, financial, etc. taking away our 

right to vote by mail would make it nearly impossible for many people to be able to 

vote at all.   


